## TOWN OF DUNE ACRES PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES ORDINANCE 2018-01 Sale of Parkland March 27, 2018

The Town of Dune Acres Town Council conducted a Public Hearing on Tuesday, March 27, 2018, at the Town Hall. Council President Richard Hawksworth opened the hearing at 6:30 p.m., with Council Member Alexander Stemer, Clerk-Treasurer Jeannette Bapst, and Attorney Adam Mindel representing Dan Whitten in attendance.

PUBLIC INPUT ON PROPOSED ORDINANCE AUTHORIZING THE SALE OF PARKLAND

The Town Council had advertised the "Notice to Taxpayers of Hearing on Propose Ordinance Authorizing the Sale of a Small Parcel of Public Parkland". The notice was published in the *Post Tribune* and *Chesterton Tribune* on March 13, 2018 and March 20, 2018. It was disseminated to residents via town email and posted on the town website.

Residents were advised of a 7-day remonstrance period.

One resident attended the meeting and expressed support of the sale.

## ADJOURNMENT

The hearing was closed at 6:40 PM.

RICH HAWKSWORTH, Town Council President
PETER BOMBERGER, Town Council Member
ALEXANDER STEMER, Town Council Membe